
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

16. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS’ 2007 BEST PRACTICE AWARDS 
 
 The Board was requested to nominate projects for the 2007 Community Board Conference Best 

Practice Awards. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That its Recess Committee work on selecting projects to nominate for the 2007 New Zealand 

Community Boards’ Best Practice Awards, in consultation with all Board members. 
 
 2. To allocate up to $4,000 from its 2006/07 Discretionary Fund to cover nomination preparation 

costs. 
 
 


